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From: Hill, Larry, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, June 01,2011 10:18 AM

HOBBS OCDTo: Leking, Geoffrey R, EMNRD
Cc: Gonzales, Elidio L, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Flamenco Federal #1 (1RP-2281) JUN 01 2011

Geoff; RECEIVED

Please take a look at this and let me know where we stand on this site.

Thanks;

LARRY W. 'BUDDY' HILL

DISTRICT SUPERVISOR

EMNRD - OCD DISTRICT I

1625 N. FRENCH DRIVE

HOBBS, NM 88240

OFFICE: 575-393-6161 X-102

CELL: 575-370-3180 FAX: 575-393-0720
LARRY.HILLOSTATE.NM.US

.... Original Message-----

From: Bob Asher fmailto:BobAfilyatespetroleum.com!

Sent: Wednesday, Dune 01, 2011 9:58 AM 

To: Hill, Larry, EMNRD 

Cc: Derry Fanning

Subject: FW: Flamenco Federal #1 (1RP-2281)

Buddy,

Yates has requested an extension with the BLM on restoration/reseeding work at the above 

location until Duly 1, 2011. This is in conjunction to a release that occurred on 8/11/2009, 

impacted soils were excavated and sample results are below RRAL's for the site ranking of 

zero (depth to ground water is zero). A Final C-141 and supporting documents were submitted 

on April 13, 2010. With the BLM's request to have this site restored/reseeded this summer, 

if there are no objections, Yates will begin work on Dune 15, 2011 which includes backfilling 

with clean soils to create a 3' cap of the excavation area and reseed with a BLM #2 seed 

mixture. Yates plans to have this project to be completed on or before by Duly 1, 2011 to 

take advantage of future monsoonal rains.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Office: (575) 748-4217 

Cell: (575) 365-4021 

Fax: (575) 748-4662 

bobafilvatespetroleum.com

---- Original Message

From: Bob Asher

l



Sent: Wednesday, Dune 01, 2011 9:26 AM 

To: 'jamos@blm.gov'

Cc: Derry Fanning
Subject: RE: Flamenco Federal #1 (1RP-2281)

Dim,

Yates Petroleum Corporation would like to request an extension on restoration work on the SE 

corner of the location and the release area (west of pad) in preparation of reseeding until 

Duly 1, 2011.

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Office: (575) 748-4217 

Cell: (575) 365-4021 

Fax: (575) 748-4662 

boba@vatespetroleum.com

.... Original Message.....

From: iamoslSblm.gov rmailto:iamos(a)blm.gov1 

Sent: Sunday, February 06, 2011 8:38 AM 

To: Bob Asher

Subject: Flamenco Federal 1

Bob,

I received your E-mail dated 12/14/10 showing the work completed. I finally got around to 

look at the completion. A1 has not completed the job as per our onsite of 11/3/10. We were 

going to rebuild the berm and fence across the west end. This has not been done as per 

inspection of 1/16/11. The area outside the fence to the SE has not been touched. I would 

like to see the restoration of that SE corner as well as the spill area prior to 6/1/11 and 

seeded prior to the monsoons. If any questions get back to me. Thanks
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